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  HTML for the World Wide Web Elizabeth
Castro,2003 bull; Task-based approach teaches
readers how to combine HTML and CSS to create
sharp, consistent Web pages regardless of monitor
size, browser, platform, or viewing device. bull;
Comprehensive coverage of the transition from HTML
to XHTML, including the differences between the
languages. bull; Packed with tips, techniques, and
illustrations--all updated to reflect newer
browsers and the changing use of HTML.
  XML in a Nutshell Elliotte Rusty Harold,W. Scott
Means,2002 XML in a Nutshell thoroughly explains
the basic rules that all XMNL documents--and all
XML document creators--must adhere to. Quick-
reference chapters also detail syntax rules and
usage examples for the core XML technologies,
including XML, DTDs, SPath, XSLT, SAX, and DOM.
  Learning XML Erik T. Ray,2003-09-22 This second
edition of the bestselling Learning XML provides
web developers with a concise but grounded
understanding of XML (the Extensible Markup
Language) and its potential-- not just a whirlwind
tour of XML.The author explains the important and
relevant XML technologies and their capabilities
clearly and succinctly with plenty of real-life
projects and useful examples. He outlines the
elements of markup--demystifying concepts such as
attributes, entities, and namespaces--and provides
enough depth and examples to get started. Learning
XML is a reliable source for anyone who needs to
know XML, but doesn't want to waste time wading
through hundreds of web sites or 800 pages of
bloated text.For writers producing XML documents,
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this book clarifies files and the process of
creating them with the appropriate structure and
format. Designers will learn what parts of XML are
most helpful to their team and will get started on
creating Document Type Definitions. For
programmers, the book makes syntax and structures
clear. Learning XML also discusses the stylesheets
needed for viewing documents in the next
generation of browsers, databases, and other
devices.Learning XML illustrates the core XML
concepts and language syntax, in addition to
important related tools such as the CSS and XSL
styling languages and the XLink and XPointer
specifications for creating rich link structures.
It includes information about three schema
languages for validation: W3C Schema, Schematron,
and RELAX-NG, which are gaining widespread support
from people who need to validate documents but
aren't satisfied with DTDs. Also new in this
edition is a chapter on XSL-FO, a powerful
formatting language for XML. If you need to wade
through the acronym soup of XML and start to
really use this powerful tool, Learning XML, will
give you the roadmap you need.
  XML & Related Technologies Atul Kahate,2009 XML
has become the standard for all kinds of
integration and deployment of applications,
regardless of the technology platform. XML &
Related Technologies covers all aspects of dealing
with XML, both from a conceptual as well as from a
practical po.
  Dictionary of XML Technologies and the Semantic
Web Vladimir Geroimenko,2012-12-06 The emerging
Second-Generation Web is based entirely on XML and
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related technologies. It is intended to result in
the creation of the Semantic Web, on which
computers will be able to deal with the meaning
(semantics) of Web data and hence to process them
in a more effective and autono mous way. This new
version of the Web introduces a multitude of novel
concepts, terms, and acronyms. Purpose, Scope and
Methods This dictionary is an effort to specify
the terminological basis of emerging XML and
Semantic Web technologies. The ultimate goal of
this dictionary is even broader than just to
define the meaning of newwords - itaims to develop
aproper understandingofthese leading-edge
technologies. To achieve this, comprehensible
definitions of technical terms are supported by
numerous diagrams and code snippets, clearly
annotated and explained. The main areas covered in
this dictionary are: (1) XML syntax and core
technologies, such as Namespaces, Infoset and XML
Schema; (2) all the major membersofthe XML family
oftechnologies, such as XSLT, XPath and XLink; (3)
numerous XML-based domain-specific languages, such
as NewsML (News Markup Language); (4) the concept
and architecture of the Semantic Web; (5) key
Semantic Web technologies,such as RDF (Resource
Description Framework), RDF Schema and OWL (Web
Ontology Language); and (6) Web services,
including WSDL (Web Services Description Lan
guage) and SOAP (Simple Object Access Protocol).
  XML For Dummies Lucinda Dykes,Ed
Tittel,2011-05-09 See how XML works for business
needs and RSS feeds Create consistency on the Web,
or tag your data for different purposes Tag -- XML
is it! XML tags let you share your format as well
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as your data, and this handy guide will show you
how. You'll soon be using this markup language to
create everything from Web sites to business
forms, discovering schemas and DOCTYPES, wandering
the Xpath, teaming up XML with Office 2003, and
more. Discover how to * Make information portable
* Use XML with Word 2003 * Store different types
of data * Convert HTML documents to XHTML * Add
CSS to XML * Understand and use DTDs
  Java & XML Data Binding Brett McLaughlin,2002
This title provides an in-depth technical look at
XML Data Binding, offering complete documentation
of all features in both the Sun Microsystems API
and popular open source alternative
implementations.
  XML Pocket Reference Simon St. Laurent,Michael
Fitzgerald,2005-08-08 XML, the Extensible Markup
Language, is everywhere: the syntax of choice for
newly designed document formats across almost all
computer applications. Now used daily by
developers, XML is living up to its reputation as
one of the most important developments in document
interchange in the history of computing. A
perennial bestseller, the handy XML Pocket
Reference from O'Reilly has been revised once
again to give you quick access to the latest
goods. In addition to its comprehensive look at
XML, this third edition has been updated with new
material on Namespaces and XML Schema--considered
among the most important elements in current XML
use--along with RELAX NG and Schematron,
additional powerful tools for describing XML
document structures. Like other titles in
O'Reilly's Pocket Reference series, the XML Pocket
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Reference, 3rd Edition features a well-organized
format that gets right to the point. As a result,
it's already won over the allegiance of developers
everywhere. If you need XML answers quick and on
the fly, this compact book is most definitely the
book for you.
  Effective XML Elliotte Rusty Harold,2004 &
Critical rules of thumb employed by the experts -
the things they almost always do or almost always
avoid doing - to get the most out of XML. & &
Drawing on years of experience, Harold explains 50
ways to use XML to produce code that is
extensible, legible, and maintainable. & & The
latest addition to Scott Meyers' Effective
Software Development Series.
  XML Schema Eric van der Vlist,2002-06-25 If you
need to create or use formal descriptions of XML
vocabularies, the W3C's XML Schema offers a
powerful set of tools for defining acceptable
document structures and content. An alternative to
DTDs as the way to describe and validate data in
an XML environment, XML Schema enables developers
to create precise descriptions with a richer set
of datatypes?such as booleans, numbers,
currencies, dates and times?that are essential for
today?s applications.Schemas are powerful, but
that power comes with substantial complexity. This
concise book explains the ins and outs of XML
Schema, including design choices, best practices,
and limitations. Particularly valuable are
discussions of how the type structures fit with
existing database and object-oriented program
contexts. With XML Schema, you can define
acceptable content models and annotate those
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models with additional type information, making
them more readily bound to programs and objects.
Schemas combine the easy interchange of text-based
XML with the more stringent requirements of data
exchange, and make it easier to validate documents
based on namespaces.You?ll find plenty of examples
in this book that demonstrate the details
necessary for precise vocabulary definitions.
Topics include: Foundations of XML Schema syntax
Flat, russian-doll, and other schema approaches
Working with simple and complex types in a variety
of contexts The built-in datatypes provided by XML
Schema Using facets to extend datatypes, including
regular expression-based patterns Using keys and
uniqueness rules to limit how and where
information may appear Creating extensible schemas
and managing extensibility Documenting schemas and
extending XML Schema capabilities through
annotations In addition to the explanatory
content, XML Schemaprovides a complete reference
to all parts of both the XML Schema Structures and
XML Schema Datatypes specifications, as well as a
glossary. Appendices explore the relationships
between XML Schema and other tools for describing
document structures, including DTDs, RELAX NG, and
Schematron, as well as work in progress at the W3C
to more tightly integrate XML Schema with existing
specifications.No matter how you intend to use XML
Schema - for data structures or document
structures, for standalone documents or part of
SOAP transactions, for documentation, validation,
or data binding ? all the foundations you need are
outlined in XML Schema.
  The XML Companion Neil Bradley,2002 This work
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covers all the features of XML, and sets them
within an applied setting. In addition to the
specifications of XML, readers will learn how to
create powerful Web applications and see the
actual workings of XML.
  Oracle XML Handbook Ben Chang,Mark Scardina,K.
Karun,Stefan Kiritzov,Ian Macky,Anguel
Novoselsky,Niranjan Ramakrishnan,2000-07-07 From
the only official publisher of Oracle Press books
comes this unique resource--Oracle XML Handbook.
This one-of-a-kind reference explains the XML
standard, how to create XML documents, and how XML
will transform legacy systems integration
involving e-commerce initiatives. As more
corporations migrate to an eBusiness model using
Oracle8i--THE database for Internet computing--
it's crucial for all of you Web developers to
learn to use XML in the Oracle environment. This
is your book.
  XML Kevin Howard Goldberg,2010-04-26 What is
XML? XML, or eXtensible Markup Language, is a
specification for storing information. It is also
a specification for describing the structure of
that information. And while XML is a markup
language (just like HTML), XML has no tags of its
own. It allows the person writing the XML to
create whatever tags they need. The only condition
is that these newly created tags adhere to the
rules of the XML specification. In the seven years
since the first edition of “XML: Visual QuickStart
Guide” was published, XML has taken its place next
to HTML as a foundational language on the
Internet. XML has become a very popular method for
storing data and the most popular method for
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transmitting data between all sorts of systems and
applications. The reason being, where HTML was
designed to display information, XML was designed
to manage it. “XML: Visual QuickStart Guide, 2nd
Edition” is divided into seven parts. Each part
contains one or more chapters with step-by-step
instructions that explain how to perform XML-
related tasks. Wherever possible, examples of the
concepts being discussed are displayed, and the
parts of the examples on which to focus are
highlighted. The order of the book is
intentionally designed to be an introduction to
the fundamentals of XML, followed by discussions
of related XML technologies.
  Python and XML Christopher A. Jones,Fred L.
Drake,2002 This book has two objectives--to
provide a comprehensive reference on using XML
with Python; and to illustrate the practical
applications of these technologies in an
enterprise environment with examples.
  XQuery from the Experts Howard Katz,Donald Dean
Chamberlin,2004 bull; Nobody knows XQuery better
than this group of experts, after all they created
it. We've cornered the market on expertise in
XQuery. bull; Allows readers to focus on either or
both a tutorial or reference-style approach as
best suits them. bull; Currently, there are no
other competing XQuery books. Authors' personal
perspectives offer a welcome change to formal
standards specs.
  C# and XML Primer Jonathan Hartwell,2017-02-20
Learn XML and how to use and integrate it into
your C# applications using this compact book. This
guide helps you avoid the pitfalls of dealing with
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XML and C# since handling XML with C# and the .NET
Platform can present its own set of challenges.
XML is far from a dead technology, so it is
important to learn how best to use it in your
applications when the need arises. What You Will
Learn Gain the essentials of XML for C#
development Read XML files with XMLDocuMent and
XDocument Write XML with XMLDocument, XDocument,
and XMLWriter Modifiy your XML with XML Document
and XDocument Who This Book Is For Experienced
Windows application programmers/developers using
.NET and C# who may be new to using and applying
XML.
  XML Tutorials - Herong's Tutorial Examples
Herong Yang,2019-01-01 This XML tutorial book is a
collection of notes and sample codes written by
the author while he was learning XML himself.
Topics include introduction to XML, DTD (Document
Type Definition), XSD (XML Schema Definition),
XPath (XML Path Language), XSL (Extensible
Stylesheet Language), XSLT (XSL Transformation),
XSL-FO (Formatting Objects), DOM (Document Object
Model), and SAX (Simple API for XML); viewing XML
with Chrome, Firefox, Safari and IE Web browsers;
XML tools with Notepad++ and Atom editors;
generating and parsing XML with Java, PHP and
Python programs; converting XML to and from JSON.
Updated in 2024 (Version v5.25) with minor
changes. For latest updates and free sample
chapters, visit https://www.herongyang.com/XML.
  XML-based Content Management Ricardo Eito-
Brun,2017-11-14 XML-based Content Management:
Integration, Methodologies and Tools covers the
design and deployment of XML-based solutions and
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how to manage content and metadata, a practice
that requires a more methodological approach than
those traditionally applied to the design and
deployment of document and content management
solutions. The extensive use of XML implies the
need of adding additional activities, quality
controls, and tools to the established document-
management and web-application design processes.
The book describes a methodology that covers the
different phases of the content and metadata
management lifecycle, from generation, to
archiving, to compliance with existing content
management and archiving standards. In addition,
the book reviews the key characteristics of the
tools necessary for storage, retrieval and
delivery. Focuses on methodologies for the design
and deployment of XML-based content management
solutions based on standards like BMPN and SPEM
Provides an updated view of consolidated
technologies for structured data management
Explains the link between technologies for content
storage and distribution Presents the conceptual
knowledge to understand and relate the strategic
view provided by OAIS with the management of daily
operations focused on content collection,
aggregation and publishing
  XML in Data Management Peter Aiken,M. David
Allen,2004-07-01 XML in Data Management is for IT
managers and technical staff involved in the
creation, administration, or maintenance of a data
management infrastructure that includes XML. For
most IT staff, XML is either just a buzzword that
is ignored or a silver bullet to be used in every
nook and cranny of their organization. The truth
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is in between the two. This book provides the
guidance necessary for data managers to make
measured decisions about XML within their
organizations. Readers will understand the uses of
XML, its component architecture, its strategic
implications, and how these apply to data
management. Takes a data-centric view of XML
Explains how, when, and why to apply XML to data
management systems Covers XML component
architecture, data engineering, frameworks,
metadata, legacy systems, and more Discusses the
various strengths and weaknesses of XML
technologies in the context of organizational data
management and integration
  Professional XML Development with Apache Tools
Theodore W. Leung,2004-01-30 What is this book
about? If you're a Java programmer working with
XML, you probablyalready use some of the tools
developed by the Apache SoftwareFoundation. This
book is a code-intensive guide to the Apache
XMLtools that are most relevant for Java
developers, including Xerces,Xalan, FOP, Cocoon,
Axis, and Xindice. Theodore Leung, a founding
member of the Apache XML Project,focuses on the
unique capabilities of these best-of-breed
XMLtools. With the help of a sample application,
he demonstrates howyou can use them in unison to
develop professional XML/Javaapplications for the
real world. If you need in-depth information to
help you assemble a workabletoolbox for developing
sophisticated XML-based applications, you'llfind
it in this volume. What does this book cover? In
this book, you will find out about the following:
How the Apache XML Project relates to Java
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programming When you'll need some of Xerces' extra
parsing features, likegrammar caching How to use
Xalan's XSLTC to compile XSLT stylesheets intoJava
Prerequisites and applications for FOP and Batik
Cocoon concepts and development Development
techniques and practical usage for Xindice How to
develop back-end applications with XML RPC and
Axis Applications and concepts for XML Security
Who is this book for? This book is written for
professional Java developers who havehad some
exposure to XML and XSLT. To get the most from it,
youshould be familiar with Java, Java Web
development technologies(e.g., servlets), and the
command line Java tools.

Fuel your quest for knowledge with Learn from is
thought-provoking masterpiece, Explore Xml . This
educational ebook, conveniently sized in PDF ( PDF
Size: *), is a gateway to personal growth and
intellectual stimulation. Immerse yourself in the
enriching content curated to cater to every eager
mind. Download now and embark on a learning
journey that promises to expand your horizons. .
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